
 

 

  
REPORT TO BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

August 27, 2019 
 

Deb Crawford, Director of Education 

 

 
SUBJECT:  Approval – Sec. A Policy – Board Code of Conduct 
 
PREPARED BY: Deb Crawford, Director of Education 

 

 
BACKGROUND: 
 

Under Policy/Program Memorandum No. 128, the Ministry of Education has revised the 

Provincial Code of Conduct, which requires changes to School Board Codes of Conduct and 

templates for School Codes of Conduct. 

 

The changes reflect recent amendments to the code of conduct provisions in Part XIII of the 

Education Act.  PPM 128 also gives direction to school boards on reviewing their codes of 

conduct.  The changes are mandatory and are required in order that all school board codes of 

conduct are consistent with the provincial code. 

 

The revisions to St. Clair Catholic’s Board Code of Conduct are noted in the attached document. 

 

 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 

That the St. Clair Catholic District School Board receive the report:  Approval – Sec. A 

Policy – Board Code of Conduct for information. 

 

That the St. Clair Catholic District School Board approve the change to Sec. A. Policy – 

Board Code of Conduct as presented, effective August 27, 2019. 

 

 

 

                        


